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Mortenson and Perkins&Will are requesting Letters of Interest (LOI) and Statements of 
Qualifications (SOQ) from firms interested in providing design-build and professional services for 
the KC001222 Harborview Medical Center (HMC) Facility and Infrastructure Improvements 
Program. 

Requested Services Include: 
 Building Permit Consultant 
 Vertical Transportation Design Consultant  
 Materials Management / Logistics Consultant 
 Food Services Design Consultant 
 Technology Design Consultant 
 Heliport Design Consultant 
 Building Code Consultant 

* Additional service solicitations will be advertised separately. 

Interested firms can access the full solicitation details via Building Connected through the following 
link and searching for Harborview Bond Program – Consultant Letter of Interest Package 1A: 
https://app.buildingconnected.com/public/558e1f6269bcbb0700a97434 

LOI/SOQ Due Date: October 6, 2025, by 5:00 PM (PST) 

For questions, contact: harborviewbondprogram@mortenson.com 
 


